

ADVISORY BOARD MONTHLY UPDATE: OCTOBER 2016

The fall meeting is upon us and I look forward to seeing many of you next <u>Friday</u>, <u>Nov 4 from 8am-Noon at WSU West</u>. An agenda is attached for your information. Please let Phil, Jim or I know if you have any questions. Light catering will be provided including fruit, parties and of course good coffee!

I have also attached the SDC's October update to President Schulz put together monthly by Phil, the faculty and staff. These notes, as well as the central board updates I send out are now posted to the SDC website. Special thanks to the academic program manager, Jaime Rice, for making this happen! As a reminder, the faculty, staff and leadership meeting notes are also available on the website. The links for each of these is below.

SDC Updates to President Schulz: http://sdc.wsu.edu/blog/noteworthy-news/ Central Board Updates: http://sdc.wsu.edu/overview/sdc-documents/ SDC Faculty, Staff & Leadership Notes: http://sdc.wsu.edu/overview/sdc-documents/

And lastly, I have special news to share regarding a new scholarship fund. Per Phil's earlier email, our dear colleague and friend Vicki Rova Mueller experienced the tragic loss of her husband recently. In partnership with WSU, Vicki has generously established a scholarship fund in his name, the Gary Mueller Scholarship Fund. It is now up and running on the SDC website. Use this link to find the scholarship fund under the Give menu on the SDC website: http://sdc.wsu.edu/give/. Please consider a donation to support this new scholarship fund. We wish Vicki and her family the very best thru this difficult period.